
9 August 2021 

Pendleton Town Board 

  

Hello, 

The last of the state mandated changes have been made to The 

Final Roll and the program was sent to the County for school 

bill processing. 

This is the slow time of year in The Assessors office where I 

take the opportunity to load new construction inventories, put 

additions on, review files and update pictures. 

The deadline for SCAR Hearings has come and gone with the 

thankful benefit of not a single BAR hearing progressing to the 

final stage to adjust an AV. 

Jim Chisholm 

Pendleton Assessor 

Jim Chisholm 

Pendleton Assessor 

6570 Campbell Boulevard 

Pendleton, New York 


